Wirriam Jerrerson CLiNToN
December 28, 2005

Cynthia Cupit Swenson

Psychiatry and Behavioral Sciences
Medical University of South Carolina
Suite CPP

67 President Street

Charleston, South Carclina 29403

Dear Cynthia:

Thank you for writing about the Djole Dance
Company and your upcoming trip to Africa.
The Company gsounds like a wonderful program,
and I commend you for your efforts to
provide gafe, constructive activities for
young people.

In addition to teaching the children more
about their culture, I was particularly
pleased to learn that you will be working to
raise awareness'about HMIV/AIDS, Combatirng
this pandemie is one of the critical
challenges of our era, and I encourage you
to continue your worthy efforts.

All the best to you.

Sincerely,

mm



